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INQUIRY INTO BADGERYS CREEK LAND DEALINGS AND 
PLANNING DECISIONS 

 
Miss Jenny Gardiner MLC, Chair of the Legislative Council’s General Purpose Standing 
Committee No. 4, has announced witnesses to appear at the next hearing for the Inquiry 
into Badgerys Creek land dealings and planning decisions. 
 
The Committee’s second hearing will be held on Monday 19 October, 9.30 am–5 pm. 
The following witnesses have been confirmed to date:  

• Mr Graham Richardson 
• Mr Frank Sartor.  

 
A full schedule of witnesses will be available on the Committee’s website closer to the 
hearing date.  
 
Information about the Inquiry can be obtained from the Committee Secretariat on 
telephone (02) 9230 3586. Information is also available on the Committee’s website at 
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc4.  

For further comment please contact the Hon Jenny Gardiner MLC, 
Committee Chair, on 9230 2903  
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